Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ELDER AFFAIRS
The Florida Department of Elder Affairs Senior Community Service Employment Program announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: February 23, 2022 – March 9, 2022, until 5:00 p.m.
PLACE: The State Plan Modification is available upon request. To receive an electronic copy, email request to SCSEPInfo@elderaffairs.org.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: In order to receive Senior Community Service Employment Program (SCSEP) funding, the Older Americans Act (OAA) requires each state to submit a Strategic State Plan that includes a four-year strategy for the statewide provision of community services and other authorized activities for eligible individuals under the SCSEP.

The Florida Department of Elder Affairs is soliciting comments from the public regarding the 2020-2023 SCSEP State Plan Modification, in compliance with 20 C.F.R. 641.340. The Department of Elder Affairs will be collecting comments from any person who wishes to submit their input on the 2020-2023 SCSEP Strategic State Plan Modification.

Comments must be submitted to: Krysta Carter, SCSEP State Director, at SCSEPInfo@elderaffairs.org, no later than Monday, March 9, 2022, 5:00 p.m.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: NA
